Special meeting of CHILMARK LIBRARY TRUSTEES 12/10/08

Present: Norman, Jane, Janet and Ebba

Meeting opened at 10:30 a.m. Motion made and seconded to allow Ebba to delay her vacation until the new year. Approve by all.

Ebba reported that the personnel board now recommended that seasonal employees b y at grade 3. Trustees and director expressed concern at the handling of the grade changes by the Personnel board and the Selectmen. We discussed the planned budget with this in mind and with the request sent us from the Selectmen for a zero budget.

Ebba will prepare 3 budgets: 1 with 0 , 1 at 2 1/2% and 1 that will reflect only our necessary increases. We discussed all priorities and cannot recommend cutting budget where it effects summer salaries.

We will meet on 12/23/08 at 9 a.m. to approve proposed budget. 


Submitted: Jane Slater


